## MINUTES

## STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA COUNTY OF HENDERSON

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS MAY 9, 1995

The Henderson County Board of Commissioners met for a special called (breakfast) meeting at 7:15 a.m. at the Heritage House Restaurant on the Asheville Highway in Hendersonville.

Those present were: Chairman Renee Kumor, Vice-Chair Vollie G. Good, Commissioner J. Michael Edney, Commissioner Don Ward, County Manager David F. Thompson, Assistant County Manager David E. Nicholson, and Mr. Dutch Burdette.

## DISCUSSION/Updates

David Thompson updated the Board of Commissioners on the Methane Gas remediation at the landfill, which appears to be successful. He then discussed the next steps in developing a program to solve the problem long term.

Continuing on solid waste related issues, David Thompson discussed our contract with GDS for recycling. He discussed our current position and stated that Nippy Page will present this for further discussion at our mid-May meeting.

Those present then discussed some cost implications to our budget and county services from annexation and loss of sales tax revenue.

No action was taken.

ATTEST:

Elizabeth W. Corn, Clerk Renee Kumor, Chairman

THIS PAGE INTENTIONALLY LEFT BLANK